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  Lausanne January 09, 2019 

 

Dear Sirs,  

 
We trust this letter finds you well.  
 
World Skate hereby informs you that, due to technical reasons 
related to the discipline of Inline Freestyle, the Junior Category 
policy and procedure has undergone some changes.  
Athletes competing in events will be considered Junior if under 18 
years old in 2019, whereas the Junior category will include those 
under 19 years old in 2020. 
 
These changes are aimed at improving further the development of the 
discipline of Inline Freestyle worldwide.  
 
We thank you in advance for your kind understanding and 
cooperation. 
 
Best Regards, 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 
        Roberto Marotta 

    Secretary General  

 

 


